Consulate General of Mexico in San Francisco

SFR-03866

SECRETARÍA DE RELACIONES EXTERIORES



"2010, Año de la Patria. Bicentenario del Inicio de la Independencia y Centenario del Inicio de la Revolución"

December 30, 2010

Christopher Kerosky Attorney at Law Kerosky & Associates 785 Market St., 15th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Mr. Kerosky;

Please find enclosed 1 (one) signed copy of each version of the PALE Contract for 2010 – 2011, along with the check for the amount of \$..., dollars). I would appreciate if you return the receipt sent to you via e-mail, signed on your office letterhead as soon as possible. We are very pleased to continue working with you next year.

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at (415) 354-1727 or Sandra Garcia at (415) 354-1728.

Sincerely,

Adriana Gonzalez Felix

Consul for Protection and Legal Affairs

sg